JUSTICE & MENTAL HEALTH GRANT PROGRAM AD HOC COMMITTEE (CJCC)
April 1, 2011

Call to Order. Chair Deupree called the meeting to order at 1:01 P.M. in conference room N-1
on the fifth floor of the Rock County Courthouse-East.

Committee Members Present: Neil Deupree, Carrie Kulinski, Janesville Schools, Denny Luster,
Rock County Sheriff's Office, John Olsen, Janesville Police Department, Greg Ammon, Beloit Hospital,
Kate Flanagan,Rock County Human Services Department, Linda Scott-Hoag, Rock County Human
Services Department.

Others Present: Robert Fizzell, Merrill Community Center, Erik Chellevold Rock County
Sheriff's Office

Approval of Agenda. Mr. Olsen moved approval of the agenda as presented, second by Mr.
Luster. ADOPTED.

Approval of Minutes of March 11, 2011. Ms. Kulinski moved approval of the minutes of,
seconded by Ms. Flanagan. APPROVED

Discussion of Agenda and timeline for visiting consultants. The consultant asked about AODA
treatment organizations represented on the visiting team interviews. Several providers of these services
were suggested to be invited for interviews. Neil will check to make sure they were included in
Elizabeth’s email. [Most were. Associates in Psychotherapy & Family Services will be notified &
invited.]

There was also discussion of who might be chauffeurs. Mr. Deupree was confident that between
Elizabeth, Neil & Kay, we should be able to get the team to the sites on time.

At the welcome and wrap-up sessions, there will be the opportunity to ask questions of the
consultants and for them to ask more of the community. Kate will have coffee prepared for the Monday
morning meeting and Linda will get donuts. We anticipate that between 25 and 40 people might attend the
opening and closing sessions.

Linda was asked about “Defense Attorneys”. She indicated that Kelly Mattingly and Jack Hoag
would represent that group.

Monday evening, the meeting at the Hedberg is open to the public and will be conducted as a
forum.

Mr. Deupree was reminded to have & map of the county showing locations of the various law
enforcement offices and of the various treatment facilities. [Map has been obtained from Planning Dept]

The four scenarios for the “table top” review were read and discussed. It was felt that these do
represent important examples of situations with which we deal. The situations will bring attention to some
of the known gaps in our services. We need to be open and honest about such problems. The scenarios
will be given to the consultants in advance.

Adjournment. Chair Deupree adjourned the meeting at 1:41 P.M.
Respectfully submitted,

Robert Fizzell
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